
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

May 4, 2023 

Filed via Web Portal 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: UE-210878 - Puget Sound Energy’s 2022 Distributed Energy Resources Request for 
Proposals – Agreement with Oracle America Inc. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to Washington Administrative Code (“WAC”) 480-107-035(7), Puget Sound 
Energy (“PSE”) hereby files with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(“Commission”) an agreement with Oracle America Inc. (“Oracle”).1 The agreement, which was 
executed on April 4, 2023, results from PSE’s 2022 Distributed Energy Resources Request for 
Proposals (“2022 DER RFP”).2 

Under the provisions of WAC 480-07-160, PSE requests this filing be accorded 
confidential treatment. Vendor specific information and other commercially sensitive financial 
data are included in the executed agreement and supporting materials. As required by WAC 480-
07-160(3)(b)(i), PSE has properly identified all pages containing proprietary information. As
required by WAC 480-07-160, PSE identifies itself, its customers, its shareholders, and the
vendors identified in the enclosed agreement and supporting materials as the entities that might
be directly affected by disclosure of the confidential information. In accordance with WAC 480-
07-160, the agreement and supporting materials submitted herewith have been marked
“SHADED INFORMATION IS DESIGNATED AS CONFIDENTIAL per WAC 480-07-
160”. Redacted materials are also attached.

1 WAC 480-107-035(7) states that “[w]ithin thirty days after executing an agreement for acquisition of a resource, 
the utility must file the executed agreement and supporting documents with the commission.” 

2 For more information about the 2022 DER RFP, please see Docket UE-210878 or PSE’s website 
(www.pse.com/rfp).  
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Please contact Brett Rendina at (425) 457-5677 or brett.rendina@pse.com for additional 
information about this filing. If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-
2142 or jon.piliaris@pse.com.  

     Sincerely, 

     /s/ Jon Piliaris 
     Jon Piliaris 
     Director, Regulatory Affairs 
     Puget Sound Energy 
     P.O. Box 97034, BEL10W 
     Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
     (425) 456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Attachments: 
CPQ (Confidential & Redacted) 
ODTME (Confidential & Redacted) 
Oracle Summary Spreadsheet (Confidential & Redacted) 
Certificate of Service 
 


